St. Margaret’s Girls’ College, Hong Kong

NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that after completing 53 years of educational service,
St. Margaret’s Girls’ College, Hong Kong will cease operation on 1 September
2019 on expiration of the lease in respect of the school premises in Tai Wai, N.T.

In the meantime, our school will continue to look for permanent school sites
for the purpose of resuming operation in the nearest future. We will also apply
to the EDB for allocation of school campus through the forthcoming School
Allocation Exercise.

We wish to extend our heartfelt thanks to our students, parents, staff,
alumnae and all others for their unrelenting support over the past years. Our
contact address henceforth will be: 33 Shum Mong Road, West Kowloon, c/o St.
Margaret’s Co-educational English Secondary & Primary School, Tel. 25490301;
Website: http://www.smgchk.edu.hk.

Eddie Lei
Chairman
School Management Committee
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